
 

 

 

Patriotic Bows still available 

$10.00 each, checks made out to ORCA 

Proceeds will be split evenly for 

The Veterans Welcome Home Center and 

PAVE (Partnership for American Veteran Employment) 

Please drop your checks off to ONE location: 

Judy Cunningham 

517 Buxton Notch 

The ORCA Service Club Members will be putting the bows & flags 

on your mailbox in late May and taking them down in July for you. 

 Thank you for your support for our Veterans! 

 
PRINT: NAME_________________________________ 

ADDRESS_____________________________________ 

EMAIL_______________________________      PHONE___________________ 

SECTION OF OCEAN RIDGE________________________________ 

NUMBER OF BOWS DESIRED @ $10 ________  AMOUNT PAID $____________  


